
 

 

Headteacher: Mr N Clode; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; 

ALNCO: Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs J Davies. Mrs W Mitchell & Miss Y Davies 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians        14th June 2022 

 

Swimming for Year 6 

Swimming lessons for the above year group have been allocated by Halo Leisure. All lessons will take 

place at Pyle Swimming Pool as follows: 

Year 6 

J10 / J12 –  Monday 27th June - Thursday 30th June A.M. 

J11 – Monday 20th June – Friday 24th June A.M.  

 

It is important to note that for these dates swimming will be every day and will not occur during any 

other time during this academic year. Please can you ensure your child has a swimming kit for every 

session. Kits should require swimming costume, a towel and swimming goggles (if preferred).  

Each session will be 1 hour. There will be no need for a packed lunch as we will be back in school by 

the afternoon.  

 

Kind Regards 

Year 6 


